
  

   

 

24 May 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 

RE: Year 9 Religious Education 

 
As part of the Religious Education at BWS, students entering Year 9 in September 2016 will be starting 
their RE GCSE studies in term 2 of that year.  Starting this course earlier will mean that students will gain a 
full RE GCSE at the end of Year 11, rather than just half a GCSE.  
 
If you have any questions regarding the course, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Natalie Steer  
RE Department 
 


